

Dear Parents/Carers

Become a member of the Parent Advisory Forum

We really value the views of parents and carers, and we are seeking to appoint members to the Parent Advisory Forum at Smestow Academy. The Parent Advisory Forum is vital to the success of the school and is an opportunity for parents to help develop practices which will benefit all pupils. Our Forum members will have an important role to fulfil which will directly affect the education and wellbeing of children and improve standards at Smestow Academy.

As part of the Forum you will:

- Consider parent and community engagement within the school
- Increase parent and community engagement between the school and Trustees
- Contribute to school improvement
- Put forward their view to Trustees through the Headteacher
- Be required to attend a minimum of 3 meetings per academic year
- Make a positive difference to Smestow Academy

If you are a parent or carer of a child at Smestow Academy and are interested in joining the Parent Advisory Forum, then please send your name, contact details and the name of your child or children and their form to postbox@smestowacademy.co.uk

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Mr I Chamberlain Headteacher





Castlecroft

WV38HU